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                                                                                                               7 September 2017 
Dear Parents/Cares, 
 
Welcome back to the 2017-2018 school year! My name is Miss Hannah Pearce and I will be 
working in the Year 1 class this term with Mrs Olive. I am a trainee teacher studying through 
the Cornwall SCITT provider. This means the majority of my studies will be spent on 
placement in schools learning from practicing teachers. I will be in Kea Community Primary 
School during the Autumn and Summer terms this year. 
 
Previously I have worked as a coordinator for a (before and after school) care centre in 
Australia and I have volunteered in various primary schools in the UK.  
Education has always been a huge part of my life and I am eager to spread my enthusiasm 
for learning. 
 
I am very grateful to be working in such a beautiful and welcoming school, and I am excited 
to meet the children and contribute to their school experience.  
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
  
Miss Hannah Pearce 
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